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Monday 22nd June 2020 
 

HOME LEARNING UPDATE 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This morning, we welcomed back most of our Year 1 children to school, who have now joined out Reception and Key 
Worker children.  They have had a lovely first day back and it has been wonderful to see them enjoying being back in 
school again. 
 

 
 
Returning Classes 
Please remember to go through the routines and changes that are on our website with your child/ children before 
they return so they are a little familiar with the new systems and changes.  
Thank you to Reception/Year 1 parents this morning for helping to make the transitions into school seamless.  
 
Just some reminders: 

 Please do not congregate prior to you designated drop-off/pick up times, instead trying to arrive as closely to 
the times as possible and observe all 2m social distancing/once way systems that are in place. 

 Please make sure your child has everything they need and that they are ready to come straight into the 
building to help minimise any waiting time at the drop-off points. 

 If you have a message regarding your child, please email this through to the school office prior to your child 
coming into school so that we can pass the message on to the appropriate member of staff; unfortunately, 
staff will not be able to speak with you at hand-over times.   

 
Your co-operation with this is much appreciated. 
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Online Learning  
We are continuing to wait for further guidance linked to wider year groups returning to school prior to the summer 
and will liaise with you as soon as we are able to do so.  For all children who are still learning from home, we will 
continue to provide regular learning activities on class webpages, along with access to TTRockstars, SumDog, Purple 
Mash, Reading Plus (Y2-6), Evidence Me (Rec).  Please try to make sure that there is a routine in place for the day 
with chunked learning and regular breaks for exercise.  
 
We will continue to turn on the website learning on a Sunday evening, upload our Monday Worships with Mrs 
Dymond and email/ PING out the school newsletter on a Friday. Last week, we started to celebrate all Pupil 
Achievements again for those pupils in school as well as those pupils who are sending work in for us to see. We have 
also been individually PINGing out award certificates linked to Reading Plus for those children who have been 
flagged up by Reading Plus as reaching a key achievement point. Who will achieve the awards this week?  
 
We also would like to remind all our children and families that, although we can’t all be together in person, school 
are still here if you need us for help and support.  The best (and quickest) way to get in contact with us is to email us 
at winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk and you can also leave us an answer phone message by calling the school 
office. Please do not drop into the school at all as we cannot let you into the building unless a prior appointment has 
been made.  
 

 
 
Finally, a huge well done to all our Year 1 children and parents who showed great courage today coming back into 
school.  We look forward to welcoming our Year 6 children back next week too, from Monday 29th June. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, with the warmest of wishes,  
 
The Whole of the Winwick Team 
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